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International BCA Sponsorships 
(801-BLC) 

   The BCA (Barner Christian Academy) 
International Student Sponsorship Program is an 
opportunity for Filipino children who otherwise 
might not be able to afford a quality Christian 
education to obtain schooling at no cost to their 
families through the “adoption” of their financial 
schooling obligations by international supporters. 
For support of those at ages 4 through 15, the fee 
is $25 (P1050) per month.  
   Each Sponsorship covers the following: tuition, 
enrollment, books, registration, dental checkup, 
insurance, medical checkup, ID card, instructional 
materials, PTA & library & campus fees, school 
publications, graduation fee & gown, field trip 
transportation costs, boy/girl scout membership & 
uniforms, gym fee, and basic school supplies 
(notebooks, pencils, etc.). 
   Please send to Christian Aid Mission (address below) 
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PRAISE GOD!: THAT BARNER CHRISTIAN 
ACADEMY’S FORMER STUDENTS DID 

GREAT ON THEIR COMPETENCY EXAMS! 

-2011- 
Pepper* 

    *PEPPER=Paul and Elvie's Prayer & Praise newslettER 

  THREE 
NEW BLC JEEPNEYS: 

NEED: $30,000  
RAISED: $2,810 

Email Address: 
BLCKIDS@YAHOO.COM 

www.barner.org 
 

Field Address: 
Rev. Paul, Elvie, PJ & Abigail Barner 

Barner Christian Academy 
PO Box 82,224, Davao City 8000 

PHILIPPINES 
Support Address: 

Christian Aid Mission (801-BLC) 
PO Box 9037 

Charlottesville, VA  22906 USA 

BLC CHILDREN’S 
EMERGENCY 

MEDICAL FUND 
 

 PICKUP: GOAL:  $14,600 
  RAISED$14,400 

“A generous man will prosper; he 
who refreshes others will himself 
be refreshed”. –Proverbs 11:25 

 
BCA’S MEDICAL FUND IS AN ANSWER TO 

PRAYER FOR MANY FILIPINOS 
 

 

BEING A MISSIONARY KID (MK) IS AWESOME 
AND EXHILARATING! 

 

PLEASE PRAY: THAT THE SPONSORS OF 
BARNER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY STUDENTS FOR 

2012-2013 WILL REACH 425, SO THAT  BCA’S 
STAFF WILL BE FINANCIALLY COMPLETE.

2 MORE 70.3 MILE IRONMAN TRIATHLONS! 
IN 2012 I (PAUL) WILL COMPETE IN THREE MORE 
IRONMAN TRIATHLONS, IN THE USA AND ASIA. 

ALL PLEDGES FOR MY RACE WILL GO TOWARD 
PAYING OFF BCA’S TYPHOON DEBT. 

 
 

Paul M. Barner Ministries 
Philippine Church Planters 

Vol 23 No 10 
EXP:        $02,107 
Family:    $00,509 
Ministry:  $01,527 
2008 Debt Paid:  $00,071 

INC:        $02,107 
Gifts:       $01,847 
Hon'ium:$00,240 
Interest:  $00,020 

BCA 2011 STATUS (Not Incl. Sponsorships): 
2011 INCOME:$95,132/EXPENSES:$112,543 
85%  {-$17,340: TOTAL OUTSTANDING} 

PAID DEBT PRINCIPLE LAST MONTH: $71



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

MISSIONS PROJECTS:Metal gym pillars: $1,000/3 Jeepney-buses:$30,000/Tables for Ind. Arts: $650 $294/21
desk-chairs: $14 each/$765/17 Wall fans:    $45 each/Teachers’ mailboxes: $360/Library cmptr/printer $479. 

 FAQ: (Frequently Asked Question): 
Q:  How long is the BCA school year? 

A: While school is only ten months long in the Philippines, Barner 
Christian Academy holds classes every month of the year. This way the 
poor children can catch up with the aptitude of 
more financially fortunate students. YOU KNOW YOU ARE A 

FILIPINO IF... 
…You have no phone book 

in your house. 

     After speaking in Utah, we flew to
Maryland, rented a car and drove to a
sponsor’s home to stay overnight. Their three 
kids painted t-shirts for my upcoming race (pic 
2). We also leaped on their backyard 
trampoline with them (pic 3)! After driving to 
the Ironman race (two hours away) and
registering, we slept overnight in a local
church (pic 4). I then competed over seven 
hours in the next day’s triathlon race (pic 1),
then we drove up to New Jersey, where a
sponsor there (who happens to be a piano

 
 

 

 

 

JUN-AUG 2011 SOUHEASTERN USA SPEAKING TOUR 

JUNE 10-19 MARYLAND-PENNSYLVANIA teacher) gave free lessons to PJ and Abby (pic
5). After stopping to talk with a few of the
pastors in a sponsoring local church (pic 6) we
headed up to Shamokin Dam, PA to speak at
their prayer meeting (pic 7). Stopping by our
family homestead, PJ rode down a hill in the
century-old wooden wagon (pic 8). Driving up
to my uncle’s funeral in NY, I shared how he
sponsored a child in our school (pic 9). On the
way back to PA, the van broke down (pic 10).
The next day I shared about our ministry at our 
 

Family reunion (pic 11). The next day I spoke at the outdoor 
worship service of a church (pic 12), among whose 
congregation are many who sponsor BLC kids (including 
the pastor). Elvie and the kids set up a display table of 
Philippine artifacts, as well as cards explaining how to
sponsor poor Filipinos at Barner Learning Center (pic 13). 

 

   

FURLOUGH TRAVELS JUN 10-19

BCA’S K-KIDS: SMILING DELEGATES 
“And now presenting… 

the Barner Christian Academy kids!” 
 

     At the 36th Annual Convention of the 
Kiwanis Clubs of the Philippine South 
District, the brand new K-Kids club of 
BCA was introduced.  
     Four hundred delegates from the 

Philippine Visayas and Mindanao Islands 
stood and applauded. Cameras flashed from 
around the auditorium as some of our “K-
Kids” carried their banner down the aisle. 
     The true applause goes to the Convention 
Delegates. It was they who had provided 
access for our malnourished students to have 
weekly feedings of vitamin-fortified rice, as 
well as de-worming. 
     Other clubs worldwide had donated 
toothbrushes and toothpaste so that the kids 
would still have teeth to chew the rice with! 
     But the gift of toothbrushes once a year 
was not enough. We needed more. 
American VBS kids donated hundreds more 
toothbrushes. But still, after three months 
the paste and brushes both wore out. How 
could we make the strength of the kids’ 
teeth a sustainable project, so that the kids 
could chew their fortified rice?

     Often as we work among the poor, we 
are overwhelmed by their unending needs. 
While we want to meet all their needs, we 
must listen to God’s voice as He points the 
way to help here and there, where we can.  
     A month after PJ and I spoke at a 
morning men’s prayer meeting in New 
York, their teacher emailed me. “Paul, we 
decided to take on your toothbrush project!”  
     How awesome that this need, the healthy 
teeth of these poor kids, has been shared by 
the teamwork of Kiwanians, VBSes, and 
even a men’s group!  
     So, as the BCA kids walked down the 
aisle of the convention hall, their smiles 
glistened in the light of flash pictures, 
reflecting God’s provision in so very many 
ways! 
     Your prayers and giving are reflected in 
their glisteningly white smiles!

 

 


